
ESC Meeting Notes March 23, 2015   7:00 – 8:00 PM   

Attending: Tom Muething, Roger Toennis, Jim & Patti Rulli, Colin Driscoll, Susan Cohen, Rob 

Schmuelling, Pete Duffy and Kathie Kraemer 

 

We Thrive Project: Teams should have their action steps for the objective they are working on 

completed and ready to share with the committee at our meeting on April 27th.  

One Stop Drop:  This Sunday, March 29th 12:00 to 4:00 PM,  Amberley Green.                             

Yard signs and banners were put out today. Postcards are being distributed. Committee 

members volunteered to take signs for their yards.  

There are still a few volunteer slots available.  

Orange or green vests will be available for volunteers and cones, barricades, tables and chairs 

will be delivered to the green. Tom will verify that a police officer will be there to direct traffic.  

Arbor Day/Earth Day:  April 22nd at 6:00 PM                                                                                            

A silver linden will be planted by the ball field.  

We will gather at the flag poles that evening. Tom will read the proclamation and will give a 

brief description of the silver linden.  

Kathie will do a short Earth Day presentation and will talk briefly about the Taking Root 

Program.  

Spring Lecture Review: Committee members agreed that Jan Clem did a very good job with her 

presentation which was very relevant to attendees. The turnout was excellent. 

Fall Lecture/Activity: Possible topics for the fall program were suggested such as having 

someone from the Millcreek Watershed Program speak about Amberley creek, it’s problems, 

issues and strengths or having someone from Taking Root talk about that program and how 

Amberley can be more actively involved. We will discuss this again ate next few meeting s with 

the intent to choose a topic at the May meeting.  

Adopt a Grove: A time was chosen for our next work session to be held on April 16th. We will 

meet in the parking lot at 5:30.  

ReLeaf Program: Natorps again is distributing coupons for $25 off the purchase of a tree. We 

may be able to use the coupons from last year but will need to verify this.  


